Attachment: Key Volunteers and Staff

KEY VOLUNTEERS

<u>Paul Harris</u>, CCAB Co-Chair, has been a resident of Brookline for 27 years. He formerly worked at John Hancock, mainly in the financial analysis group, and retired in 2006. Since that time, Paul has been assistant manager of the Farmers Market in Brookline.

<u>Susan Martin, CCAB</u> Co-Chair, is currently a Senior Vice President at a small, high-tech consulting firm based in Boston. Susan has lived in Brookline for 35 years and also serves as Board president of the Brookline Chorus.

<u>David Lowe</u>, former CCAB Co-Chair, has 20 years experience in community development, conservation, non-profit development and program management/oversight.

<u>Werner Lohe</u>, founding member of CCAB, is currently a member of the Brookline Conservation Commission. He is also a member of the executive board of the Salisbury Road-Corey Farm Neighborhood Association and the Brookline Green Space Alliance and is an elected Town Meeting member.

<u>Don Weitzman</u>, CCAB Treasurer and co-founder. Former Selectman. Town Meeting Member. Member, Advisory (Finance) Committee. Board member: Brookline PAX, Brookline Greenspace Alliance, Fisher Hill Association, Brookline Neighborhood Alliance (and former treasurer, cofounder). Host, Brookline Beat, live interview show on Brookline Access Television. Elected member, Brookline Democratic Town Committee.

STAFF

<u>Mary Dewart</u>, CCAB Campaign Co-Director, CCAB coordinator for Business Outreach Committee, town meeting member from precinct 3, community activist and founder Brookline GreenSpace Alliance, 30 year Brookline resident.